
Transport with a difference.
The children in Class 2 have been learning about different places 
of worship this term in RE and have visited St Michael’s  Church in 
Alnwick  and St Andrew’s Church in Glanton. Thank you to Vicar 
Jane and to  Ed Butlin for hosting us and making us feel so 
welcome. The children travelled by public transport as part of their 
recent work on money. Thank you to the bus driver of the Glen 
Valley Tours Service Bus 473!

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog. Please don’t forget to 
contact school with ways in which we can make school 
even better!
Kind regards, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Reminders
PTA Events 
PTA Non Uniform Day on Friday 5th April. Children can 
choose to wear non uniform and donate £1 to our PTA.
PTA Easter Bingo Friday 5th April. Doors open 5.00 
p.m.
PTA Easter Egg Hunt kindly hosted at Rothill Farmhouse. 
Monday 15th April from 10.30 a.m
Sustrans Big Pedal - Friday 5th April.
Following the success of the event last year  as many pupils  
as possible are encouraged to cycle to school on Friday 
5th April. There will also be cycling activities in school and 
on the field if children wish to  arrange to bring their bikes 
in rather than cycle to school.
Stay and Play
Our next Stay and Play is on Friday 5th April 9-10a.m.
Easter Service
In church Thursday 4th April at 1.30 p.m.
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Blog 

 Friday 29th March 2019.

Well Done!
2 teams from Class  2 and 3 played 
extremely well in the tournament this 
week. Our girls team played against 
Felton continuing our winning streak with 
a 5 -0 win. The last girls game of the 
season is tonight away to St Michael’s.

Our boys played extremely well in a Year 
5 School Games Competition which 
included teams from all over the Alnwick 
Partnership. Despite there being only 3 
Year 5 boys and the remaining boys  in 
Year 3 and 4 being asked to ‘play up’ I 
was immensely proud of their attitude 
and achievements. We won 3 games, 
drew 2 games and lost only 1  game. 
Giving us an overall 3rd place in the 
competition.
 

The fight against plastic and rubbish continues!
Well done to Mrs Fletcher, Class 3 and the Mudlarks gang who 
had a great day learning about the effects of plastic on the 
marine environment and, in true Whittingham style helping out 
and clear the beach.


